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August 1 0 , 1971 

Mr. J. M. Ferrater 
Chetwynd Apts. 806 
Rosemont, Pa. 19010 
• 

Dear Mr. Ferrater: 

I am taking the opportunity of answering your letter 
to Mr. Baumayr, as reference was made to my letter of 
June 23, 1971. 

» 

I misunderstood your letter, in as much as I thought 
you were interested in spliclng together unexposed 
film prior to processing. This is the reason my an­
swering as set forth in my letter. 

If you will send to me a foot or two of color negative 
for us to make a sample splice for you, I believe you 
will be pleasantly surprised with the results, and be 
in a position to judge the perfection of this splice. 

• 

Looking forward to hearing from you, I remain 

Very truly yours, 

Leonard A. Herzig 
President 
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